
Quick update- 

Due to today's rainy start, the final layer of asphalt from north of 35th St to Lake St 
will be postponed until tomorrow (Wednesday).  This will result in a total road 
closure from 35th to Lake, including the intersections of 34th, 33rd, 32nd, and 31st 
and one lane of eastbound Lake St. 

Thank you again for your interest in the project. 

Beverly Warmka 

beverly.warmka@minneapolismn.gov  

 


